
 

VISIT TO THE INDIAN SCHOOL OF HOSPITALITY  

 

DATE   : 25 JULY 2024 

VENUE  : INDIAN SCHOOL OF HOSPITALITY 

ORGANISED BY : ITL PUBLIC SCHOOL & ISH 

ATTENDED BY  : 23 STUDENTS OF CLASSES X-XII 

 

On July 25, 2024, ITL Public School, in collaboration with the Indian School of Hospitality, organized an 

educational visit for senior school students to the college campus. This visit provided the students with a 

valuable opportunity to observe and learn about various facets of the hospitality and management sectors. The 

students were exposed to real-world insights into the industry through interactive sessions, practical 

experiences, and hands-on learning.  

These activities helped them understand the nuances of hospitality management, including customer service, 

operations, and culinary arts. The exposure gave students a clearer perspective on potential career paths in the 

hospitality business, encouraging them to explore opportunities in this growing field. With such experiential 

learning, students were able to see the practical application of concepts, equipping them with knowledge and 

skills necessary for pursuing a career in the dynamic world of hospitality. 

 



 

 

 


